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Heller Healthcare Prescription 
Problem:  Emergency room care, which often becomes the default healthcare home for uninsured Americans, costs an average of five times more than a visit to the doctor’s office.

Prescription: Heller offered an amendment in the House Ways & Means Committee markup on H.R. 3200 that would give physicians the ability to write off care for the uninsured as bad debt for tax purposes.  This would encourage doctors to take more uninsured patients and provide these individuals the care needed without going to the emergency room, where they could incur a costly hospital bill.  The amendment was defeated by voice vote on July 17, 2009.
U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) is a member of the House Ways and Means Committee.  It has been 57 days since Heller sent his first letter to President Barack Obama requesting elected officials be required to enroll in the government-run plan.  The White House has not yet responded. A follow-up letter offering additional ideas for healthcare reform was sent Wednesday, September 9, 2009.  
###
